
HUGE THANK YOU! 
  
Y'all came through big time and we can't thank you enough.  
  
What we did last week: 
We began the weekend with a breakfast ride but not to where we had planned.  Unexpected construction 
and a parade in Bandera changed our location to El Chaparral.  We had 19 bikes and 21 riders so off we 
went in two groups.  I'm jealous.  I was sweep for the first group.  The second group got a police 
escort.  Not fair.  After the ride, we resumed the original route back with Alayah as training lead.  She did 
great, only forgetting the group just that one time.  
  
If you don't know what we did on Sunday than you haven't been paying attention.  This calientegram 
would be pages long thanking everyone involved so let me just say this, "THANK YOU!"  We had so 
many volunteers that every part of the event just went smoothly.  Special thank you to our activities 
officers for coordinating all this and to our cooks who endured the heat all day long.  Ana "Fireball" is still 
counting but it looks like we made over $2,000 for our chapter.  Many more thanks you's to come I'm 
sure. 
  
What's coming up this week: 
Tuesday, May 29th - Officer's Meeting at 6:30 pm at Caliente (officer meetings are open to all members) 
  
Saturday, Jun 2nd - At Caliente: 
  8:30 am - Road Captain meeting (dealership's training room) 
  9:30 am - New Member orientation (dealership's training room) 
  11:00 am - New Member Ride (Median Loop) 
  (No fundraiser, y'all did enough so we'll take a break until July.) 
  
What's just around the corner: 
Thursday - Sunday, Jun 7th - 10th - Republic of Texas (ROT) Rally 
Thursday, Jun 7th - Chapter Social (location to be announced) 
Sunday , Jun 10th - Glen's Final Evaluation Ride, Hondo TX 
Saturday, Jul 21st - Chapter Picnic 
 
Other news: 
A welcome to our 3 newest members Kevin M, Erma (Lisa) E and Louis C. 
  
For everyone else... REST! 
Y'all deserve it big time. 
  
Squirrel Out 

 


